
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
LAST CALL 

 
TOWN HALL PLANNING 

ONLINE STRAW POLL 
 
August 21, 2023 
To: New Marlborough Resident Citizens 
From:  Town Hall Planning Committee 
Re:  Future of Town Hall Straw Poll 
 
In June, the Town Hall Planning Committee held two in-person public information listening 
sessions to update the Town on the current options for a new or renovated Town Hall.   
 
The slide presentation is published on the website and the straw poll questions can be answered 
anonymously using an online survey. 
 
There was an OPEN HOUSE at Town Hall and Robin Hall on Sunday, August 6 from 10:00 am 
to 2:00 pm to give residents an opportunity to tour the buildings and see a representation of a 
potential new building. 
 
This is the same straw poll that you may have responded to during the listening session.  If you 
wish, you may respond to this online version as well, as your opinions may have changed since 
that time.  Please respond only once to this online poll.  The link to the online straw poll can be 
accessed at the end of this presentation.   The poll will remain open until August 24. 
 
Click to access the presentation and the online survey:    
 Presentation and Straw Poll 
 
Thank you for your help! 

 

 
COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 

TOWN OF NEW MARLBOROUGH 
807 Mill River Southfield Road, Mill River, MA  01244 

 
Phone:  413-229-8116    Fax:  413-229-7041  
 E-mail:  nmbos@newmarlboroughma.gov 

 

https://www.newmarlboroughma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif4771/f/news/notice_of_open_house.pdf
https://www.newmarlboroughma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif4771/f/uploads/town_hall_online_straw_poll_due_august_15_2023.pdf

